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25th March, 2020

Public Notice

In view of the implications of COVID-19 and the safety guidelines issued by the Ministry of
Health, Wellness and the Environment, all media personnel are asked to note that with
immediate effect, ALL Sittings of the House of Assembly have been restricted to the Agency for
Public Information (API) until further notice.

Your understanding and cooperation during these challenging times is greatly appreciated.

Nicole Herbert
Clerk of the House of Assembly
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